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Answered
Prayer

Through a private
donation,
God provided
a motorcycle for
a pastor in Vietham

and an evangelist
in Haiti.

East Africa, India, and Myanmar

November 2019

Filling a Void: Discipleship Materials

One of the greatest needs of churches in East Africa is having materials for
evangelism and discipleship.
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Through a gift from Campus Church, i
Pensacola FL we were able to help East
Africa Baptist Mission (EABM) prepare and
print 100,000 gospel tracts in four
languages. They will be distributed to
churches across Ethiopia and South
Sudan beginning this month.
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The Oromo language tract will be used < E
during a special area-wide distribution in . s
Muslim communities in southern Ethiopia The outside panel of the Amharic tract
during November. Please be in prayer that the tracts will open hearts.

Although we are blessed with an abundance of

qq"i'hh'?‘"' discipleship materials, the Baptist churches in Ethiopia
MEhE& $2AR and South Sudan have nothing to use to strengthen
muwitr believers in their new faith.

EABM has prepared a 15 lesson book for new converts
titted "Making Believers Christ Followers". Some of the
lessons in the book are: the trinity, the fall of man and
salvation, baptism, the Lord's supper, worship, serving
the Lord, and prayer. This work has never gone to print
(I AL s R ERAS B S and with your help, we would like to help.

To produce 3,000 copies of the book in the Amharic
language, the cost will be $6,000. Once that is
complete, they would also like to produce it in three
more languages.

Amharic version of
“Biblical Basis
for Baptists”
by L Duane Brown,
a project we
completed in 2018

Would you make this a matter of prayer? Most of these
churches are ministering in Muslim areas. It is vitally
important that new converts receive a solid Bible
foundation if they are to grow in their faith.




Myanmar
Evangelistic
Outreach

Last month we
sponsored a team of
students and faculty

from Faith Theological
College that traveled to
Rakhine State and
conducted VBS
style meetings,
film evangelism,
adult teaching and
preaching sessions,
and one-on-one
witnessing
in five communities.

Thirty four Buddhist
villagers accepted
Christ.

This outreach assisted
church planting
missionaries sponsored
through the Timothy
Project.

Go to: https://
vimeo.com/370890748
to view a short video of
the outreach.

Ethiopia, India, and Myanmar

November 2019

India: Construction Update
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Construction is underway at New Life Bible Baptist Church in Poduru, Andhra
Pradesh, India. In these photos, the roof is being poured. It is a flat roof that will
serve as the floor of the second story sometime in the future. This is a $10,000
project and thus far, $7,000 has been given.

Would you continue to pray that the Lord will provide for the remainder? This is the
only church in a city of almost 10,000 Hindu people.

Final Word

Rodney is currently in northeast India ministering at two Bible schools and in local
churches. We will send a special update on his trip once he returns. Please keep
him in your prayers.

Thank you for being the Carpenter's friend. May God bless you.
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